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Ultrace® 
 
 
 
Effective September 1, 2006, Ultrace® will only be reimbursed for 
adults enrolled in the the Department of Health’s Adult Cystic Fibrosis 
Program and who have a medical exception approved by the 
Department of Health. 
 
This exception will only be given upon receipt of a letter or statement 
of denial from the manufacturer’s patient assistance program. 
 
All current CF patients have been notified of this change  and 
instructed to contact the Manufacturer’s Assistance Program at: 
 

Care First Program 
ATTN: Customer Service 
22 Inverness Center Parkway 
Birmingham, AL 35242 
4-800-472-2634 
Website: www.axcanscandipharm.com 

 
 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080 
 

http://www.axcanscandipharm.com/

